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1) Key Decisions not notified on the Notification of Intention to Consider Matters in 
Private 

To be completed for Key Decisions not on the Forward Plan 28 days before the Cabinet 
meeting at which the decision is to be taken. 

Reasons for Urgency / why not included 
on the notification 

 

Due to an oversight Exempt Appendix 3 was not 
included on the notification. 

The programme for project delivery has no 
capacity for slippage and is based on the 
requirement to vacate the existing premises at 
Montague St Depot by April 2022 which was sold 
to Homes England in March 2020 on a 2-year 
lease back to the Council . Delays to the 
programme will have a critical impact on the 
programme for project delivery. 

Name, Date and any comments of O&S 
Chair agreement obtained: 

Councillor Albert Bore 24/09/2020 

 


